Nick Smith
123 15th ave
Chicago, IL 60000 
July 15th, 2020
Company X
Jason Smith
5000 North Dearborn
Chicago, IL 60000

To Whom It May Concern, 
I am writing to express my support of Jason and Laura Bacos as prospective adoptive parents. I have known Jason and Laura for the past three years. We met thanks to their 5-year-old son, Jacob, who was in my son's preschool class and the two became fast friends. 
Subsequently, the Bacos family became close to us, and we all spend significant time together socially at play dates or diners in our homes. I have witnessed first-hand the love and personal attention they have shown toward their son. They have provided him with many opportunities for self-discovery by way of sports, music classes, and other activities. But even more importantly, both Jason and Laura Bacos are truly hands-on parents. It is such a joy to see Jason running around the yard, playing tag with Jacob and growling like a dinosaur, just because he loves seeing him laugh. And not only is Laura great with her son, but she is one of the most compassionate people I have ever met. 
She is the first to offer help, for instance to drive someone to a play date or to help visit a sick friend. Together, this couple is just amazing. Of course, they have occasional disagreements like any normal couple, but they are truly best friends. They treat each other with mutual respect and have created a stable, secure home. Jacob would be so excited to welcome a new baby brother or sister into this loving household. It is my strong desire that Jason and Laura will be able to expand their family through adoption. 
Sincerely, 

Nick Smith
